
Friday Folder


All papers are sent home with students on Friday in their homework folder. This includes important notes and announcements from the office or myself, student work, and our home-school communication log. It is important that you go through all the papers sent home on Friday as this will keep you up to date with what we are doing in class and how your child is progressing. Please ask your child to share what is in their folders.



Friday News

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please check your email on Friday’s! All of our important class information, upcoming events, fieldtrips, and deadlines will be sent home in our “Friday News” email. If you are not receiving an email from me each week, please let me know and I will be sure to add you to the list.  


